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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE AUGUST 2017

Aurora Ave N Signal Installation
We’re installing crossing improvements at the 
intersection of Aurora Ave N and N 92nd St.
Our construction team is preparing signal pole foundations and 
digging utility trenches to connect the new signal to the existing 
electrical grid. While they are working, access to N 92nd St  
from Aurora Ave N will be restricted for approximately 4 weeks.  
Those needing local access to N 92nd St are encouraged to use 
Linden Ave N or Stone Ave N.

We are working quickly with the goal of having the new signal 
installed and turned on for the start of school in September. Please 
contact us at the phone number or email below if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE (SUBJECT TO CHANGE)

This week and next: 
■■ Signal foundation work at sidewalk corners, and trenching and 

laying conduit on Aurora Ave N and N 92nd St. 
Upcoming work: 
■■ Fire hydrant relocation in northeast corner of Aurora Ave N and N 

92nd St. Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) will provide notice of any water 
shutoffs required as part of this work. 

■■ Concrete pours and signal pole delivery

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 
In general, here’s what to expect during construction: 
■■ Access to N 92nd from Aurora Ave N is restricted for 

approximately 4 weeks. Those needing local access to N 92nd 
St are encouraged to use Linden Ave N or Stone Ave N

■■ Intermittent lane restrictions on Aurora Ave N
■■ Parking restrictions near work zone 
■■ Noise, dust, and vibration typical of construction 
■■ Some sidewalk work may require pedestrian detours 
■■ Normal work hours from 7 AM to 7 PM, Monday through 

Friday, with some night and weekend work

http://www.seattle.gov/transportation/NSFAuroraCorridor.htm
mailto:NSFAuroraCorridor@seattle.gov


Thanks for your patience as we complete this work.
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THE PROJECT WILL:
■■ Add a new signal on Aurora Ave N at N 92nd St 

for people walking and biking

■■ Modify curb ramps as needed at Aurora Ave N 
and N 92nd St

■■ Add a median island on Aurora Ave N at N 92nd St 
to help reduce cut-through traffic and encourage 
walking and biking to school

■■ Support the planned Safe Routes to School 
connection between the existing neighborhood 
greenway on Fremont Ave N and the new school 
complex east of Aurora Ave N

This work is part of the Aurora Ave N Corridor Improvements project 
funded by SDOT’s Neighborhood Street Fund program.

If you need this information translated, please call (206) 733-9361  
Si necesita traducir esta información al español, llame al (206) 733-9361
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